Mrs. Nancy Bradford
141 Pine Point Rd.
Scottsboro, AL 35769

September 8, 2008

Dear Nancy,

Portico Magazine is very grateful for your valuable support to our Dream Home
Project on Goosepond Island, in Alabama.

Your art was a beautiful addition to our project. Your art was prominently displayed
throughout the house because Portico feels your work appeals to our affluent high
end readers.

Our Decorator, Pamela Laney was thrilled that you invested yourself willingly into
the project to make sure everything went smoothly. A number of our visitors were

very complimentary of your work.

Thanks you so much for all your help!

Sincerely,

Harvey G. Bishop
President



